" ’Grow...
T gether

October 30 - November 3, 2023

| pray you all enjoyed your long weekend and that you stayed warm. Please continue to
pay attention to the weather this week as it will be getting quite cold! These are notes for
the week:

% Reminders:

o Chapel is Monday this week. We raised over $600 for Lakeside’'s OP GO this
last quarter. Let us continue to support the work of the Lord this next
quarter.

o Reminder there is no school Friday, November 3 because of parent teacher
conferences.

% Pup pup Cuddles
o Thank you Levi for taking home Pup Pup Cuddles over the long weekend.
* 2nd Quarter Memory Work

o 2nd quarter memory work will start this week. Please be watching for a new

memory work sheet.
% Parent Teacher Conferences

o Please sign up for conferences through Mr. SchulZ's email. It is very

important to discuss your child's progress after this first quarter.
% Here's what we will be learning this week:

o Social studies we will start a map unit. If anyone has any old paper road
maps we could have that would be great!

o Math we will do a pumpkin investigation journal, continue to add, and
graph.

o Christ Light we will learn about Joseph and forgiveness.

o Superkids we are learning the LE pattern and writing an opinion paragraph.
Spelling test will be Thursday this week. Words are now sent home on a half
sheet of paper labeled WORD LIST.

o Music we will keep learning to keep a beat and learning note values.

God's blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer






